
Policy Committee – October 12, 2021 

 

The Policy Committee met on October 12, 2021 and reviewed a new policy but no recommendation for 

approval was taken.  The committee will further discuss the policy at the next meeting, which is scheduled 

at 6:00 pm., on November 9, 2021, in High School Room 126.  

 


